St. Croix River Education District (SCRED)

Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Minutes

April 14, 2009

“To support families as they navigate through the educational system so their children can reach their full potential.”
The SCRED PAC met on April 14, 2009 in the SCRED Conference Room.  Scheduled meeting time was from 6:00-8:00 PM.

Those in attendance included:

Kris Gross


(Pine City District)

Lorraine Skordahl

(Chisago Lakes District)

Lynn Zeleny


(Pine City District)

Also in attendance:

Holly Windram, Assistant Special Education Director (SCRED)

Jeff Menigo, Unique Learners Manager (SCRED)

Brenda Belland, Clerical (SCRED)

Next meeting will be scheduled for May 27, 2009 from 6:00 to 8:00 PM at SCRED. 

Agenda Items:
1. Introductions

2. SCRED PAC Website

· Provide more information on what SCRED is (see flyer/brochure).  Have flyer/brochure available at hospitals, clinics, etc.

· Acronyms

· FAQs:

· Who do I contact at SCRED?

· How do I request a special education evaluation?

· What can I contact SCRED about in regard to my child?

· How can I get more involved with the PAC?

· Additional parent resources:

· MN DHS

· ADSIS

· Homeschool/Private School

· Resource Lending Library

· Bullying

· Place for parents to ask questions

· Other parents’ email addresses

3. Transition Expo-PAC Involvement

4. SCRED Brochure

· The PAC discussed a brochure that Holly had developed.  Suggestions included providing more specific information with regard to the role of the Unique Learners Manager & the term low incidence disabilities.
5. Other?

· Ads in local papers?

· Kick-off event in the fall?

6. Next Meeting:

· Update on Transition Expo

· Fall kick-off event

· ADSIS
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